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19th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Arts Award Explore - Visit to Baltic Centre for Contemporary Art 
 
As part of the Arts Award journey, we would like to take the children to the Baltic Centre for 
Contemporary Art on Tuesday 24th September to see works of art in a gallery setting.  
 
At the gallery the children will be viewing a range of artists to find inspiration for their own works of 
art. Further information about the artists who are currently on view can be found at 
https://baltic.art.  
 
The children will be travelling on a minibus with two members of staff from the school. They will be 
leaving after lunch and returning before the end of the school day. They will require a drink and a 
waterproof coat.  
 
Although the coach is still subsidised by school there will be a charge of £4.00 to cover ever 
increasing transport costs. We really appreciate your support. A reminder however, and we cannot 
stress this enough, please do not let the cost deter you. We want every child to be given this 
opportunity. We will be happy to chat to anyone that feels they may need support, please get in 
touch. 
 
Please pay and give permission for your child to attend via your ParentPay account. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Scott 
Deputy Headteacher 
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